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25 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Silverstone House Non Uniform Day 
Friday 27th May 

 
At the end of each term, the students in the House which has accumulated the most positive 
behaviour points are rewarded with a non-school uniform day. 
 
It is with great pleasure that I can announce that Silverstone House has won this term, therefore, 
Silverstone House students may come to school in non-uniform on the last day of this half term. 
This also includes our current Year 12 students in Silverstone House. 
 
On the last day of this half term, we still require all Silverstone students to follow our high 
expectations, even though they will not be wearing school uniform. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank students from Silverstone House for their 
contribution so far this term and look forward to seeing what more they can achieve for the 
remainder of the academic year! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Heads of House Team 
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